
 

 

 

 

Environmental Health and Safety  
Policy Statement 

 

The University of North Dakota strives to provide a safe and healthy environment for its 

students, faculty, staff and visitors. All members of the University community share in 

both the benefits and responsibility of maintaining and improving this environment. 

The University subscribes to recognized standards of safety and health as defined in 

published materials from organizations such as North Dakota Workforce Safety and 

Insurance, state and federal fire codes, North Dakota Risk Management, the U.S. 

Department of Transportation, the Environmental Protection Agency, and the 

Occupational Safety and Health Act. Environmental Health and Safety has been assigned 

overall responsibility for administering the University’s safety program. 

Safety is a very high priority at the University of North Dakota, and administrators and 

supervisors are expected to support safety and health programs through employee 

motivation and action. Personnel at all levels are encouraged to acquire safety skills and 

training, report unsafe conditions, improve awareness and lead by example.  

Through our cooperation and collective action, we can all share in creating the best 

possible environment in which the University of North Dakota can fulfill its missions and 

expectations. 
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